
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

EAST SIDE UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

Notice is hereby given pursuant to Government Code Section 50077 that a public hearing 

will be held by the Board of Trustees of the East Side Union High School District at a regular 

meeting on June 20, 2024, at 6:15 p.m. or as soon thereafter as convenient, in the Education 

Center Board Room, 830 North Capitol Avenue, San Jose, California, for the purpose of 

considering calling an election on November 5, 2024, to levy a parcel tax in the District 

pursuant to Government Code Section 50079.  Any interested persons, including all persons 

owning property in the District, may appear and be heard at the public hearing. 

All interested staff, parents, and community members are invited to attend. For more 

information, please contact the Administration in the Business Services Division at (408) 

347-5051. 
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